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Dear Parents/Carers,       16.2.24 

The Travelling Book Fair is coming to our Infant school on the week commencing 26th February 

and it will transfer to the Junior school on the week commencing Monday 4th March. As in 

previous years, the children will have the opportunity to browse the selection and make a note of 

any books they may like to purchase.  

At the Infant school the fair will be open in the Hall at the beginning of each day, whilst at the 

Junior school the fair will be held inside the Pre-loved Uniform Shop each day from 3:30pm until 

4.15pm.  

If you are not able to come into school at this time, you may buy a gift voucher for your child 

from https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/gift-vouchers Arrangements will be made for 

them to choose their book during the school day.  

The children will be receiving a book token which will entitle them to £1 towards the cost of any 

book they wish to purchase. These book tokens can be used in other good book shops, too! If you 

come along to the book fair to choose a book in person please note that we will not be accepting 

cash, all purchases need to be made online using the QR codes shown on the posters we will have 

available for you to use. If vouchers are being used, please be aware that the full value of the 

voucher would need to be spent, as there will be no change available.  

How are we celebrating World Book Day? 

Our theme for world book day this year is ‘Bedtime Stories’, the children are invited to come 

dressed up as their favourite book character or ready for bed in their pyjamas (this is optional, 

school uniform is also welcomed) on Thursday 7th March. Please ensure that you child is wearing 

shoes suitable for playtime and they are able to get a coat over the top of their costume. There will 

be various activities taking place in classrooms during the week and we are sure there will be lots 

of photos shared on social media over the week. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs. Angel and Mrs. Vaughan, Federation English Leads 
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